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A MESSAGE FROM 
MISS KAPOSI 

Hi Year 11, 

This has been a great half 

term. Well done for returning 

to school focused and 

determined to achieve. 

I am very proud of the 

attendance at intervention 

sessions and your hard work 

in class.  

Make sure you take some 

time to relax this half term 

whilst also maintaining your 

revision.  

Miss Kaposi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Top Achievement Points 

Danny Penfold 

Ilke Ince 

Mason Hodgson 

Alfie Carpenter Gibson 

Ellie Hall  

Ibo Durust 

Freddie Barry 

Huseyin Tosun 

Kaitlyn White 

Alfie Smith 

House points totals 

Half Term Revision Tips 

- Check Class Charts for work set by your teachers 

- Aim for around 3 hours a day 

- Plan your revision and make a revision timetable 

- Cover all subjects, don’t just focus on one 

- Make sure you take breaks 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mock Exams are due to start the first week in December. 

Mocks should be taken seriously and prepared well for; this gives 

us the best indication of where students are and how we can help 

them. If students do not prepare well then it is not a true 

representation of where they are at and teachers may plan for 

gaps that are not needed to focus on.  

Some key ways to be successful in mocks: attendance at school 

and interventions, revision outside of school hours on all your 

subjects, being organised and working during October half term – 

do not lose the momentum you have worked so hard to build! 

Stats do not lie. 

- If you have above 95% attendance, on average you will 

achieve nearly half a grade higher in every one of your 

subjects than your target grade 

- If you have between 90%-95% attendance, on average 

you will achieve over half a grade lower in every one of 

your subjects than your target grade.   

- If you have below 90% attendance, on average you will 

achieve over 1.5 grades lower than your target grade in 

every one of your subjects. 

Being organised 

Being organised allows students to 

prioritise their time to stay active and 

enjoy their hobbies or downtime from 

working.  

Students should produce a timetable to 

work over October Half Term. This will 

allow students to spread their subjects 

and ensure they are working on all of 

their subjects and not spending too 

much time on one. 
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A regular sight from 8am in the Year 11 

corridor this year. Extra revision and focus are 

vital this year and the vast majority of students 

are taking this very seriously, well done! 

 

We have had some really interesting 

assemblies so far this year, but a special thank 

you to Ms Khatiri for sharing information 

around the protests in Iran. 

 

Year 11 football team have started the season well with 

100%-win record, following a great end to the season 

last year resulting in them winning the District Cup! 

Well done to our Year 11 Drama students who did an 

excellent performance of ‘The Curious Incident of the 

Dog in the Night-Time’. Lots of hard work went into that 

performance as well as going towards your final grade 

in Drama – well done.  


